Operations Report-June 2024

BMHS:  The summer projects have begun.  The maintenance crew is working to get the rooms ready for their respective projects.  Thirteen floors need to be waxed and thirteen rooms need to be painted, abated and new flooring put down.  A lot of this will not begin until after summer school ends on June 14.  In the coming weeks, we will be reviewing our safety plans and procedures and making changes as necessary.  Our end of year events were a success without any issues.  

GES:  Summer school is going on until the end of the month.  Construction is beginning and it will take awhile before everything is completed.  The summer school group is isolated in the commons area as construction begins in the rest of the building.

Athletic Complex:  The spring sports season has concluded, and preparation has begun for our fall sports teams.  We had quite a few student/athletes qualify for the state track meet and they will be recognized at our next board meeting.

Transportation:  We do not have many trips this summer.  We are losing a bus driver next year as Mr. Seward will not be driving.  We have posted positions and are trying to work with neighboring districts to share substitute drivers.


